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Dear Neighbours, 
 
Please note that we will be removing a heavy excavator from 
site on Thursday 13th July. A wide, low loader vehicle will enter 
site (Waverton St gate) at 5.30 pm and the excavator will be 
loaded onto it during normal working hours. In line with TfL 
rules, the low loader will depart site at 7pm (to avoid major 
traffic congestion). Westminster City Council (WCC) has 
approved this activity. 
 
Operatives have been instructed to conduct all operations with 
the minimum of disruption and disturbance and in all 
circumstances we will be adhering to our BPM measures 
throughout. 
 
Please contact Peter Walsh on 07767 858638 or email 
peter.walsh@macegroup.com if you have any concerns, 
comments or complaints. 
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